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MNG-2023-0017 

30th January 2023 

 

Announcement of PMIC product status change 

 

 

Our valued Distributors, 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

We would like to announce here that the status of RP601Z is changed to “Non-Promotion products” 

due to the subcontractor that assembled this product has withdrawn from the WLCSP business and 

the product has to be discontinued. Please refer to the following information for details. 

 

1. New “Non-Promotion products” 

Category Product Name 

DCDC RP601Z 

 

2. What is “Non-Promotion products”? 

- Production of these products is continued for the moment. (NOT discontinued now) 

- These products will be discontinued in the near future. New adoption is not recommended. 

- New purchase orders or sample orders will not be accepted. 

- The former Ricoh Electronic Devices Co., Ltd. product "Non-Promotion products" corresponds 

to the former New Japan Radio Co., Ltd. product "Not recommended for new design products 

(NRND)." 

 

Please also refer to the following discontinued products list on our website. 

https://www.nisshinbo-microdevices.co.jp/en/design-support/discon/r_discon.html 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

 

  Hiroyuki Sugiura 

General Manager 

Sales & Marketing Division 

Electronic Devices Business Headquarters 

Nisshinbo Micro Devices Inc. 

https://www.nisshinbo-microdevices.co.jp/en/design-support/discon/r_discon.html

